
June 19, 2018 Library Board Meeting 
 
 
THE FAYETTE COUNTY LIBRARY BOARD met on June 19, 2018 at 4:00 p.m. in the conference room of the 
Fayette County Public Library, 1821 Heritage Park Way, Fayetteville, Georgia.  
 
 
MEMBERS PRESENT:  Clarence Leathers, Chairman 
             Tony Parrott, Vice Chairman 
                                        Kim Bradley 
                                        Marie Washburn 
                                        Page McDonald    

           Lisa Richardson                                   
           Regina Daigre 

 
                         

              
MEMBERS ABSENT:    
       
         
STAFF PRESENT:      Christeen Snell, Director 
                                     Sharon Campbell, Secretary and Administrative Assistant 
 
GUESTS:                    Natalie Marshall, Executive Director of the Flint River Regional Library System 
             
 
WELCOME AND CALL TO ORDER  
 
Chairman Clarence Leathers called the meeting to order at 4 p.m. and confirmed that a quorum was present.  
Chairman Clarence Leathers asked if there were any changes or additions to the June 19, 2018 agenda or the 
minutes of the April 17, 2018 meeting. Tony Parrott made the motion to approve and Page McDonald seconded the 
motion. The motion PASSED 6-0. 
 
 
LIBRARY DIRECTOR’S REPORT 
 
See attached agenda. 
 
.Our children’s dept. had their 1st child finish the “1000 books before kindergarten” program. 
 
 Ada has applied for a $500 mini grant from the Ezra Jack Keats Foundation to do a “picture book walk” at the Ridges 
Nature Area which is managed through the Southern Conservation Land Trust. The kickoff for the walk will be 
September 22nd and runs for 1 month.  
 
The current art display is by Arni Bradshaw and you can meet her and see more of her work Wednesday, June 20th. 
 
Saturday, June 23rd we will have a book signing by author Phillip Gilliam and he will talk about his current book “Black 
Leather Apron”. 
 
Former Mr. Oylmpia and bodybuilder Lee Haney will be here August 11th for a book signing with his new book. 
 



The current movie series is “musicians, their music, and their stories” and runs from June 22nd through July 27th. 
 
We are helping the Fayette Samaritans by holding a food drive from June 2nd through August 4th. 
 
We received the MRR grant to update our public restrooms and get a new roof.  
 
 
.  
 UNFINISHED BUSINESS 
 
NEW BUSINESS 
 
 
 
FLINT RIVER REGIONAL BOARD REPORT: 
 
 
MMR applications will be opening but only for repair projects not for repurposing projects. 
 
Georgia Parks is celebrating their 10 year anniversary partnership with public libraries this year. In the fall they will be 
having a giveaway with a free backpack filled with goodies. 
 
 
 
ADJOURNMENT 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 4:30 p.m. 
 
The next scheduled meeting is October 16, 2018. 
 
 
ATTEST: 
 
_________________________ 
Sharon Campbell 
Secretary 
 


